
66 Credit Risk interview questions (and answers) to
assess candidates

Questions

1. Can you explain what credit risk is and why it is important for financial institutions?

2. What are some common methods used to assess credit risk?

3. How would you handle a situation where a borrower is showing signs of potential
default?

4. Can you describe a time when you had to analyze a complex credit risk case? What was
your approach, and what was the outcome?

5. What role does regulatory compliance play in credit risk management?

6. How do you stay updated with the latest developments and trends in credit risk
management?

7. What are the key components of a credit risk policy, and why are they important?

8. How would you evaluate the creditworthiness of a new client with limited financial
history?

9. What measures would you take to mitigate credit risk in a volatile economic
environment?

10. Can you explain the credit rating process and its importance?

11. How do you approach building a credit risk model from scratch?

12. What financial ratios would you consider crucial when assessing a company's
creditworthiness?

13. How do you differentiate between a good credit risk and a bad one?

14. What software tools have you used for credit risk analysis?

15. Explain how you would conduct a stress test on a credit portfolio.

16. How do you handle incomplete or inaccurate financial data during analysis?

17. Describe your experience with credit risk mitigation techniques.

18. What steps would you take to monitor the credit risk of an existing client?

19. Can you discuss the impact of macroeconomic factors on credit risk?

20. How would you prioritize multiple credit risk assessments under tight deadlines?

21. What is your experience with evaluating credit risk in different industries?

22. How do you ensure your credit risk assessments are compliant with regulatory
requirements?

23. Explain how you would utilize both qualitative and quantitative data in credit risk
analysis.

24. What is your approach to ongoing credit risk training and development?

25. Describe a time when you had to justify your credit risk assessment to senior
management.

26. How do you stay informed about changes in credit risk policies and regulations?

27. What is the role of credit risk in the overall risk management framework of a financial
institution?

28. How do you handle conflicting information when assessing credit risk?

29. Can you give an example of how you improved a credit risk process or policy in your
previous role?

30. How would you approach assessing the credit risk of a company in an emerging market
with limited financial data?

31. Can you explain the concept of expected loss and how it's calculated in credit risk
assessment?

32. How would you incorporate environmental, social, and governance (ESG) factors into a
credit risk assessment?

33. What are the key differences between expected credit loss (ECL) under IFRS 9 and the
incurred loss model?

34. How would you explain the concept of risk-adjusted return on capital (RAROC) to a
non-technical stakeholder?

35. Describe a situation where you had to challenge a credit decision made by a senior
colleague. How did you approach it?

36. How would you approach developing a scorecard model for credit risk assessment?

37. Can you explain the difference between PD, LGD, and EAD in credit risk modeling?

38. What are the key considerations when using logistic regression for credit risk
prediction?

39. How would you handle multicollinearity in a credit risk model?

40. Can you describe the process of validating a credit risk model?

41. What are the advantages and disadvantages of using machine learning in credit risk
assessment?

42. How would you incorporate behavioral data into a credit risk model?

43. Can you explain the concept of economic capital in the context of credit risk?

44. What methods would you use to assess the credit risk of a sovereign entity?

45. How do you approach setting appropriate cut-off scores in a credit risk model?

46. Can you describe how you would use Monte Carlo simulation in credit risk assessment?

47. What are the key differences between through-the-cycle and point-in-time credit risk
models?

48. How would you assess the credit risk of a complex financial instrument like a
collateralized debt obligation?

49. Can you explain the concept of loss given default (LGD) and how you would estimate it?

50. How would you approach setting and reviewing credit limits for different types of
clients?

51. Can you explain the concept of risk-weighted assets and its importance in credit risk
management?

52. How would you handle a situation where a previously reliable client suddenly shows
signs of financial distress?

53. What strategies would you employ to manage concentration risk in a credit portfolio?

54. How do you approach incorporating forward-looking information into credit risk
assessments?

55. Can you explain the concept of loss given default (LGD) and how you would estimate it?

56. How would you approach developing a scorecard model for credit risk assessment?

57. How would you incorporate environmental, social, and governance (ESG) factors into a
credit risk assessment?

58. How would you approach setting appropriate cut-off scores in a credit risk model?

59. How would you manage a situation where a key client suddenly faces a downgrade in
their credit rating?

60. Imagine you notice a pattern of late payments from a significant client. How would you
handle this?

61. How would you approach a situation where you have to assess the credit risk of a new,
high-potential client in an emerging market?

62. If you notice discrepancies during a credit risk assessment, how would you proceed?


